
1. If known, when is this project expected to go to bid for contractors and what is the 
expected start date for construction? 

As indicated in the RFQ, we intend to solicit a standard design for all future fire 
stations.  We anticipate the RFP for the first fire station construction with the new 
plans will be posted in the first quarter of 2026.  

 


